
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting 23rd December 2021 
 

 

 

Meeting Started:  19:00 Length:  52 mins. 

 

The Chairman opened the meeting and the Secretary then read the previous minutes. The minutes 

were accepted as a true record. 

 

The Acting Treasurer then read out the ‘Treasurer’s Report’ and ‘Accounts for Payment’ The cost of 

supplying CO2 was briefly discussed, and this will be discussed further in Finance Committee. 

Sanitary collection and collection costs were also discussed and to be reviewed by Finance 

Committee in due course. The purchase of a Table Iron for the Snooker tables for a bargain £130 

(funded by raffle) was noted. The reports were accepted.  

 

Correspondence: 

 

1) A member’s requests, received last week, to re-join the committee and know the outcome of a 

disciplinary, was rejected. 

 

A discussion about Xmas and New Year’s Eve working arrangement and opening hours took place.  

 

Duties were allocated. 

 

The Committee then discussed the new rules relating to Covid coming into force at 6 am December 

the 26th.   

 

The Chairman outlined the changes to be implemented in relation to signage, tables, and seating. 

The Track and Trace system would be re-introduced along with table service. Volunteers needed 

before Monday 27th evening to ensure tables are numbered and organised before bingo. The 

application process for grants was briefly discussed but full details of the process and eligibility are 

not available yet. 

 

A brief discussion took place on the high costs of Sport on Amazon Prime and BT Sports. It was 

agreed neither option is viable while trade is so depressed. 

 

It was agreed to explore the option for bands to use the Club on Fridays and consider various 

options to finance those evenings. The club in Pentyrch that hosts live music was given as a model.  

 

It was agreed that Lewis Donovan would help the Secretary sort out the Solar Panel Accounts.  

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 

 


